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March 21, 2006 
 
Denham Springs High School 
1000 North Range Ave. 
Denham Springs, LA 70726 
 
Attn:  Principal Harold Wax  
Re:  Open Letter re Same Sex Couples at Prom 
 
 
Dear Principal Wax: 
 

I write to confirm our conversation of March 14th, wherein you assured me that same-sex 
couples are welcome to attend the prom at Denham Springs High School.  

 
I am pleased that we were able to amicably resolve our concerns, and hope that the 2006 

prom is a successful event inclusive of all students, regardless of sexual orientation. Thank you 
again for your cooperation in this matter.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Katie Schwartzmann 
 Staff Attorney* 
*Licensed in Tennessee Only 
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